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DEAR COUNCIL MEMBERS, 

The Candy Cane Lane Festival Committee has been established, and plans are currently 

underway for the pt Annual Candy Cane Lane Festival. 

It has been a challenging start, but we are confident in our team, and are eager to start 

the promotion process. We look forward to engaging all members in the community, not 

simply residents of the town of Yarmouth. We expect spectators as well as presenters 

from your municipality. 

Moving along with the planning and coordinating process, we are asking Council to grant 

us $500.00 for this event. 

Some of the items on budget were more than we anticipated and we need your help. We 

hope you are able to do so. We know, what with our supporting our event, there is 

nothing we cannot overcome. 

Thank you in advance and looking forward to a fantastic event! 

Miranda Ashmead 

On Behalf of 

Barbara Firth 

Festival Director and Committee Chair 


